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Lou Mansolillo

From: Fran Paliotta <franpaliotta@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 5:16 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill #7946

To whom it may concern; 
 
I am writing on behalf of my entire household to express our extreme disgust regarding the aforementioned Bill.  It is an 
UNLAWFUL CONFINEMENT OF A COVERED ANIMAL to exempt egg laying hens kept for commercial egg production 
purposes under the provisions of chapter 4-1.1 until January 1, 2034. It has been referred to House Corporations 
Scheduled for hearing and/or consideration (03/26/2024). Legislators Chippendale, Quattrocchi, and Newberry 
should ALL be ashamed of themselves. We have come so far as a society. To even suggest enacting laws that 
make mistreatment of sentient beings only sets us back to being barbarians. 
 
I’m sure you’ve gathered we are against this proposal. 
 
Fran Paliotta 
Johnston, RI 


